
TEXT OF POST-FILING BROADCAST RENEWAL ANNOUNCEMENT

WBFO(FM)
WOLN(FM)
WUBJ(FM)

On February 1, 2022, Western New York Public Broadcasting Association, licensee of New 

York radio stations WBFO(FM), 88.7, Buffalo, WOLN(FM), 91.3, Olean, and WUBJ(FM), 88.1, 

Jamestown, filed applications with the Federal Communications Commission for renewal of 

licenses.  Members of the public wishing to view these applications or obtain information about 

how to file comments and petitions on the applications can visit publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in 

each station’s public file.  


